
“Notice Concerning Intertidal Rockweed Ownership and Prohibition of 
Harvesting Rockweed” 


1. Download and complete this “notice” form using the link above;


2. Send the form to the harvesting companies in your area:

 


For Cobscook Bay; Addison/Jonesport area; Blue Hill peninsula, send to: 


Jean-Paul Deveau, President. Acadian Seaplants 30 Brown Avenue 
Dartmouth NSB3B 1X8 

As of April 2025, Acadian Seaplants is not harvesting in Maine


*************************************************************


For the Midcoast/Harpswell area, send to:

  
SOURCE INC.,  7 Industrial Pkwy,  Brunswick, ME 04011 
 

************************************************************* 


For the Midcoast/ Waldoboro Friendship area, send to:


1) North American Kelp/Atlantic Laboratories, 41 Cross Street, 
Waldoboro, ME 04572 


And


2)   George Seaver,  Vice President and General Manager, Ocean 
Organics, P.O. Box 1448, Waldoboro, ME 04572


https://mainerockweedcoalition.org/wp-content/uploads/Landownerlettergivingnotice_prohibitionofrockweedharvest_05_2022.pdf
https://mainerockweedcoalition.org/wp-content/uploads/Landownerlettergivingnotice_prohibitionofrockweedharvest_05_2022.pdf

